
Monday 27th March 2023 

Instrumental Playing Day – Kensington Town Hall 

On Monday, experienced players in our KS2 school orchestra were invited to spend the day at 

Kensington Town Hall at an event organised by the tri-borough music hub. Together, they 

spent the day with lots of other schools learning & rehearsing music – including the James 

Bond theme tune – to which they performed for parents at the end of the day. Well done 

OGPS Orchestra!  

 



  



 

 



 

 


